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Suite 1600
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1

T 416-967-7474
F 416-967-1947
www.powerauthority.on.ca

Ontario Power Authority

July 17, 2007

VIA EMAIL: Boardsec @oeb.gov.on.ca

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Customers
Board File No.: EB-2008-0150

The OPA is in receipt of the OEB initiation of a consultation process in the above noted matter.
This letter is to communicate the OPA’s intention to participate in this consultation process.

Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to my attention at the address above or by
email at miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca.

Yours truly,

Regil,ai(;ry Coordinator 3




